
Town of Shoreham 
297 Main Street 

Shoreham, VT 05770 
(802) 897-5841 

shorehamtown@shorehamvt.us 
 

As required by Vermont Statute, the applicant and owners of all properties adjoining the property subject 
to a development review hearing must receive notice of that meeting. Your notice is hereby given.  
 

TOWN OF SHOREHAM 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Development Review Board will hold a public hearing on 8/19/2025 at 7:00:00 PM at Town Office 
(297 Main St) to consider application #25-010 submitted by William Sharron for a variance in accordance 
with the Shoreham’s Unified Development Regulations.  
 
The location of the proposed project is 724 Delong Ln and involves building a new 10' x 12' shed on a 
nonconforming lot, thus requiring a setback waiver. 
 
The application is available at the Town Office and on the town website for review. Participation in this 
proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to make any subsequent appeal.  
 
Use the following login information to attend the hearing by videoconference or by phone: 
 
URL: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88644202488?pwd=YiLDnMoCS1Qkxau3SwC3MReDk0pSTX.1 
 
Meeting ID: 886 4420 2488  
Passcode: 077868 
Phone:  301-715-8592 
 
John Kiernan, Chair 

 
Applicant:​ William Sharron 
​ ​ PO Box 27 

Randolph VT, 05060 
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